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Comments: The proposed strip mine at the doorstep of the famed Frank Church-River of No Return Wilderness

and in the headwaters of the East Fork of the South Fork of the Salmon River in Idaho must be stopped.  

Millions of dollars have already been spent by the Nez Perce Tribe and the federal government in trying to clean

up the legacy of past mining impacts.

The Forest Service needs to deny the mine permit and require Perpetua to finish cleaning up the mine site. It's

worth noting that the Nez Perce Tribe has been actively working to clean up the South Fork of the Salmon and

has challenged this mining proposal. 

The last thing the area needs is more toxic mining pollution and all other harmful impacts.

 


